
 

December 2020 
 
Hello Mayfielders, 
 
As you all know we are 

smack dab in the middle of 

a worldwide pandemic, that 

has unfortunately hit our 

community.  So please note 

that, with a heavy heart, 

Santa informed us of a 

change in his routine.  To 

keep you healthy and safe, he adjusted his schedule for all the girls and boys!  Santa 

will be in Mayfield the evening of December 22nd! He will sleigh through town from 

5-8 pm and wish you all a very Merry Christmas as his elves toss you a treat!  So 

listen close for his jolly ‘ole spirit and come outside! You are sure to experience the 

magic of Christmas he always brings! 

 
The annual Christmas light contest will also be held the 
evening of Tuesday December 22nd! Be sure to have 
your lights on for your chance to win a $100 gift card 
and much more!  
 

The ​deadline​ for individuals to submit their interest in 
serving the Town as ​Mayor​ for the mid-term vacancy, 
which would be for the year 2021, is ​Thursday Dec. 3rd 
@ 4pm​. Requirements are simple; write down your 
interest in mayor, be a resident of Mayfield Town, and 
be a registered voter. Submit this to Amanda by the 

deadline to be considered at the next town meeting on Dec. 9th @ 6 pm.  
 
We thank you all for your understanding as we go through unexpected changes and we 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas! 
 
Mayfield Town Office will be closed Dec 24th - Jan 3rd. 
 


